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I will instruct you and teach you in the way 

you should go; I will guide you with My eye. 

Psalm 32:8 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

December 2023, we had the end year potluck with the assembly in Montevideo and one of the elders had printed 

different verses out and handed them out in a random way. At the moment, I recall and remember telling Leticia; 

this verse is indicating something, whatever it may be: 
I WILL INSTRUCT YOU AND TEACH YOU IN THE WAY YOU SHOULD GO; I WILL GUIDE YOU WITH MY EYE. 

 

Last February 2024 we received an invitation from MSC 

to join and serve the Lord with their team in Canada. We 

have been having meetings once a month since February 

with Executive Director of MSC, Randy Hoffman and 

praying together about this. The trip to Canada last 

September had the purpose to meet in person and dedicate time to talk, brainstorm, consider and pray together 

and meet different ones who work at the office. It was a good and blessed time for Leticia and myself and of 

confirmation. 

We feel confident that the Lord is behind this, that HE is leading us to a new stage of ministry, which means we 

have to leave Amy & Nacho and future grandchild, our both parents who are well in their 70s, our siblings, 

friends and the beautiful church of Christ in Uruguay. On the other hand, and the Lord knows how He does things 

in HIS sovereignty; we acknowledge how HE has given us the possibility over 20 years to build beautiful 

relationships and friendships in Canada. We are thankful for that, and as always, trust in HIM for what is to come.  

 

You will be able to access and understand more fully, early 2025 what our role will be through 

different communications that MSC and ourselves will be doing. It will be a year with many 

transitions for Leticia and myself both in Uruguay and Canada, we appreciate your prayers. 

We are excited and it is beautiful to see 

how Amy & Nacho are also enjoying this 

season of life.  

In the Lord’s will, baby is due by the end of 

April next year.  

We praise the Lord and would appreciate 

you praying for them and baby as she/he 

continues to grow.  

 


